
August 24, 2012 
 
«Company_Name» 
«Contact» 
«Address1» 
«City» «State»  «Zip» 

 
Dear «Name»: 
 
The Sisters in the Brotherhood would like to invite you to our 1

st
 OPEN HOUSE event. 

 
Our goal is to encourage more women to enter our trades.  We are developing programs that are designed to encourage and 
promote productivity, team building and work ethics for women in our trades. 
 
A leadership panel of sisters and contractors will welcome questions and comments on what it takes to be a leading Union Carpenter 
in today’s world.  We encourage your participation as a way to learn more about the Sisters in the Brotherhood and to help with the 
mentoring process of the workers in our industry. 
 
We view this as a partnership between our signatory contractors and the PNWRC to gain market share and to assist in developing 
the best and most diverse workforce for our changing industry. 
 
There will be an award given to a Contractor who has made a significant impact on working women in our trade. 
 
To this end, I would like to cordially invite a representative from your company to join us 
 

Saturday, September 22, 2012 
Pacific Northwest Carpenters Institute (PNCI) 

4222 NE 158
th

 Avenue 
Portland OR 97230 

Meet and Greet Brunch at 10:00 a.m. 
 
Please RSVP by calling the Regional Council office in Portland at (503) 261.1636 or toll free at (1-800) 974.9052. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mary Ellen Renz 
PNWRCC Service Representative 
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